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The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of Government Degree College for Men, 

Srikakulam, has diligently gathered feedback on curricular aspects from various stakeholders, 

including students, employers, teachers, and alumni. The feedback questionnaire encompassed 

several critical areas such as syllabus content, communication skills, student-centric methods, 

availability and usage of ICT facilities, relevance of course structure to objectives, additional 

inputs, and research orientation in course design. 

The feedback from all stakeholders has been overwhelmingly positive. Students, employers, 

teachers, and alumni have expressed their satisfaction with the current curricular aspects, 

appreciating the efforts made to ensure comprehensive and relevant education. 

Despite this positive feedback, the college management remains committed to continuously 

enhancing the academic standards. We are dedicated to implementing improvements that will 

further elevate the quality of education and better prepare students for their future endeavors. 

This commitment to excellence reflects the institution's proactive approach to incorporating 

stakeholder feedback, ensuring that the curricular aspects not only meet but exceed expectations, 

and positioning our students for success in their professional and academic careers. 

 


